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OIG has reviewed the Bureau of International Narcotics and Law Enforcement Affairs’ (INL) 
detailed accounting submission to the Director of the Office of National Drug Control Policy 
(ONDCP) for FY 2006. INL’s Resource Management Office prepared the submission in 
compliance with ONDCP Circular, Annual Accounting of Drug Control Funds, dated April 18, 
2003. The submission is the responsibility of the Department of State. 

OIG conducted its review in accordance with attestation standards established by the American 
Institute of Certified Public Accountants as specified in section 7 of the ONDCP circular.  The 
scope of a review is substantially less than an examination, which expresses an opinion on the 
submission.  Accordingly, OIG does not express such an opinion.   

The report is intended solely for the use of ONDCP in meeting its statutory obligation to provide 
an accounting of all prior-year drug control funds.  It should not be used by other parties for any 
other purpose. 

No matters came to OIG’s attention that caused OIG to believe that the assertions do not, in all 
material aspects, reliably represent the FY 2006 obligation data presented in the accounting 
submission. 

The fieldwork for OIG Report AUD/IP-07-16 was conducted by the Office of Audits from December 2006 through January 2007.  This is an 
unclassified attestation review which, may receive limited official distribution.  
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